
MASS FOR DECEASED MEMBERS – NOVEMBER 4, 2022 – WRITE UP BY JOACHIM MENEZES 

 

Fr. Darryl Miranda, the celebrant, responded to the following question from a member before 

the eucharistic celebration: “can we receive holy communion more than once a day?” 

Father’s response “practicing catholics, in a state of grace, may receive communion more than 

once a day, as long as it is a special occasion mass after the first one” 

100 people attended this members-only free event. They were treated to a beautiful service 

and an inspiring homily by Fr. Darryl.   Thanks to an overhead projector, the choir was expanded 

to include the entire congregation who sang with fervor and conviction.                                                                                                                               

The entire collection of $435 was handed over to Fr. Darryl. thanks to the generosity of our 

members.  Snacks were catered by Rodrigues Kitchen. 

The M.C. and chief organizer, Fatima Lawson, thanked Fr. Darryl and everyone who helped with 

the mass to honour our members who have gone before us.  


